From:

To: Seaplanes
Subject: LBG seaplane proposal
Date: Saturday, 29 May 2021 5:06:04 PM

Dear Mr Smith - NCA - I wish to reiterate the concerns recently notified to the NCA from the Canberra Yacht
Club (via letter dated 27 May 21) related to the proposed seaplane activities.

In short, the planned activities should not be conducted in West Basin.
Yours sincerely

Tan Brokenshire





